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Reagan Elementary School  

Board Information for March 

March 2:  Celebrated Dr. Seuss with reading activities.  Fifth graders read to kindergarteners.   
March 5:  TELPAS begins 
March 6:  Grades 3 and 4 math benchmarks 
March 7:  Grades 3 and 4 reading benchmarks 
                STEAM 
March 9:  Grade 5 science benchmark 
March 12-16: Spring break 
March 20:  Hoops for heart assembly 
                  PTO 
March month:  Texas Masonic Grand Lodge Sponsoring Take Time to Read program 
April 3:  Spring pictures 
April 10:  STAAR for 4th writing and 5th math 
April 11:  STAAR for 5th reading 
May 14:  STAAR for 3rd, 4th, math 
             
On February 28 Abilene Regional Council on Alcohol and Drug Abuse began an eight-week program 
with second and third grades.  They will come every Wednesday until April 25.   
 
Julie Barker and Emily Duncan have been doing observations at Reagan for their higher education.  
   
Teachers and students worked very hard for their benchmarks.  We have some work to do before 
STAAR tests.   
 
Attendance for grade level: 
Pre-K – 93.22 
K – 94.99 
1st – 95.55 
2nd – 95.73 
3rd – 95.62 
4th – 96.85 
5th – 95.64  
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